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	Membership

	ASUH (2)
	Anna Koethe

	
	Sean Wilbur

	BCA
	Alicia Partridge

	BOP
	Ryan Tolman

	CCB
	Mike Magaoay

	GSO (2)
	Erin Allmann

	
	Tom Robinson

	SAAC
	Jett Jasper

	SAPFB
	Kenneth Hu

	SLD
	Carl Furutani

	
	Jan Javinar

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Absent:  

Kenneth Hu

Additional Attendees:

Mark Petersen Rec Sports

Kurt Osaki – Osaki Creative

Meeting Start: 5:03

Meeting End : 6:15

HIGHLIGHTS: 

Funding proposals for Pro Fit 2 Inclusive Total Body Exercise by SCIFIT for disabled people and chili cheese nachos at the baseball games.  

Kurt Osaki gave good advice on branding the Manoa Maniacs

Sodexo is willing to work with us on having BBQs at the dorms or getting food at Softball games

AGREEMENT TO FUND:

Pro Fit 2 Inclusive Total Body Exercise by SCIFIT for $8143.

Chili cheese nachos at Friday night baseball games $3780 for 6 games

	ITEM
	DICUSSION
	ACTION/FOLLOW-UP

	Group Memory Review
	Agreed upon
	NONE

	Rec Sports Proposal
	Presentation was made to the committee.
	

	Proposal for Friday Night Nachos
	Robinson and Jasper presented a proposal for free chilli cheese nachos.  

Budget update from Magaoay:

$60000 spring transfer

$87652
	

	Funding discussion
	“Brought to you by Your Student Athletic Fee” with the SAFC logo Posted on the fitness machine.  General agreement to fund the Pro Fit 2 Inclusive Total Body Exercise by SCIFIT for $8143.

Funding for Chilli Cheese Nachos.  General agreement to fund $3780 for 6 games.
	Partridge will draft letters and Robinson will send them out.

	Branding of Committee
	Kurt Osaki owns a company that does branding.  They brand NFL and NHL teams. They also made the H-logo.  He has been working with the school for years Upper and Lower campus.  

To make a brand, we need to work together as a team.  

Koethe brought up how we want to bring back maniacs but we are having trouble with the logo.  MM will be the spirit club.  We are hoping to get shirts, but with the logo problems we aren't able to make shirts. 

Osaki suggested to restart everything.  We should create a website and a mission statement.  Meet with people at university level and create an organization.  Reorganizing and coming up with a new idea would be a great idea.  He said if you do something crazy and great, people will follow.  Our common goal is to promote the University.  

Javinar brought up 1. why is it the students job to promote athletics 2. we are paying an athletics tax.  

Partridge says our position is what are we going to get out of the fee?

Osaki says we need to create a movement and get numbers behind us.  We need to unite everyone and make sure everyone wants to go to the games.  

Allmann shared her thoughts on the experience of athletics being more than just a game.  It's a whole large scale experience and not just watching a game. 

Osaki suggested that we need to prove ourselves.  If we aren't invited to a party, we need to make a bigger party.  Creating a committee and a logo will be useful to get people involved.  We need to talk to lisencing and maybe get a logo and create a line of our own merchandise.
	Allmann, Hu, and Wilbur will meet with the MM committee.

Osaki will contact John McNamera to see if there are ways we can get things working.  

He will also try to get HGA a part of this.

Koethe will follow up with Osaki.

	Manoa Maniacs
	Javinar suggested to go top-down to contact the people to make up Manoa Maniacs.  We can also do recruitment.

Partridge suggested using an application to get people to join the Maniacs.  We can do an open recruitment.  Give first access to merchandise to people on the committee.  
	Koethe will draft a letter to send out to the various groups.

We will have drafts for the next meeting.  

	Next meeting presenting
	
	Robinson will invite the people to present

	Sodexo meeting
	Koethe met with Sodexo.  BBQ is kinda difficult at softball but we can get other kinds of food at the games.  Mark Nakamoto has a lot of ideas for things to do.  He wants to help us with a housing BBQ and then bring them to the games.  We have to think outside the box.  Javinar suggested virtual participation.  We can have tweeting during the game.
	

	Next Meeting
	March 9, 2012 at 5pm in CC 310
	All members will try to attend


